
SESSION WITH SCHOOL ANIMATORS  

 

A session for reporting the school JPIC activities was held on ,24th of June at 5 pm. 

It was organized by the National team. 

It began with a short prayer,seeking God's  blessings on all our endeavours. 

 

Each School was represented by an animator , who shared the various activities 

carried out in the month of April and May.Most Schools reported on the Earth day 

awareness programme and activities carried out by different classes. 

The sharings highlighted  the activities carried out across the schools which included 

participation in the activities sent from the international office. 

The Central zone schools mentioned about the  collection of  Mango seeds from the 

children and being given to a person who will be helping the farmers. 

 

Only a few schools mentioned about the activities being taken up on our Goal 

"Water Mangement". 

Sister Nithya in her message thanked the animators for the sharing and also sparing 

their precious time.Sister stressed on the need to work on our Goal and  make two of 

our neighbouring schools also aware of our Goal. 

 



 



 


